MSF voices concern over Afghanistan instability 

Kabul, Nov 22, IRNA -- The French medical charity Medicines Sans 

Frontieres (MSF) voiced concern here on Saturday over the unstable 

situation throughout Afghanistan. 

The medical group in its statement said there is no longer any 

hope for peace in Afghanistan after the violent developments of the 

recent months. 

It also condemned the recent assassination of a French UN officer 

in Ghazni province in Afghanistan. 

The MSF added in the statement the rays of hope for bringing about

peace and stability in Afghanistan after the fall of Taliban regime 

have disappeared. 
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